
TOWN OF SODUS PLANNING BOARD 
February 7th, 2022 

PRESENT  ABSENT  GUESTS 
Dennis Grabb - Chair Ken Eastley Tim Voellinger 
Chris Hoot 
Joe Pasquale 
John Bernhard 
Ray Stacy 
Mary Zonneville 
Ed Grosz - Vice Chair 

Chairman Dennis Grabb called a public meeting to order at 7:00PM. Legal notice was read by the 
Secretary.  

The Chairman asked application #1569 by Nelson G. Jr. and Violanda A. Kise, being represented by Tim 
Voellinger of Green Land Surveying, to come forward. Mr. Voellinger provided the board with survey maps of 7615 
Fairway Drive (Lot#12).Mr. Voellinger explained that Mr. and Mrs. Kise would like to add 0.780 acres that surround 
a retention pond, to their 0.247 acre parcel. The 0.780 acre parcel is owned by William and Donna Krehling of 7618 
Fairway Drive (Lot #13). The Krehlings would keep 0.363 acres.  

A motion to accept was made by Marry Zonneville and seconded by Ed Grosz. All were in Favor. Motion 
carried. 

Chairman Grabb ended the public meeting and began a closed meeting at 7:06PM. 

The Planning Board reviewed minutes from the previous meeting. John Bernhard made a motion to 
except the minutes. The motion was seconded by Joe Pasquale. All were in favor. Motion carried.  

The secretary informed the Board of the last Town Board meeting decision, to re-appoint Dennis Grabb, 
Joe Pasquale, John Bernhard and Chris Hoot another term. 

Having no further business the Chairman asked for a motion to adjourn. Motion made by John Bernhard. 
Motion seconded by Joe Pasquale. Meeting adjourned at 7:13PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Chandra Jensen 
Planning Board Secretary 


